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Welcome to Beatty, Nevada 

All of us at the Chamber of Commerce would like to take a moment to express our concerns for everyone 
being affected by COVID-19.  During this challenging time, above all, we value the safety and well-being of 
our members, neighbors, community and country. 

We are committed to continue working for you.  The office doors may be locked but we are still there, 
taking your calls, emails, answering any questions you may have and ready to assist you in any way we 
can. 

We will continue to pass on any information we receive that may be of benefit to any of our members. 

We have sent out a resource guide and information for the Phase 1 reopening of Nevada. If anyone has 
questions or needs more information, please contact the Chamber office. 
The next few pages will contain information regarding Beatty and our surrounding area: 
 

 

 

http://www.beattynevada.org/


 

 

WORDS FROM OUR 
MEMBERS: 

Beatty Mobile Massage is 
open, See the Ad in this 
issue for Specials.  

Studio 401 Arts & Hair 
Salon, Open, Call for 
appointment.                     
(760)271-5636 

All re-openings are in 
compliance with 
Governor Sisolak’s 
Reopening Guidelines. 

  
 
Any Member with information they would 
like posted, please contact the Chamber 

Office by the 20
th

 of the month for the next 
edition.  

775-553-2424 
or beattychamber@sbcglobal.net 

 

  

Chamber of 
Commerce Board 
of Trustees 

President – Ann 
Marchand 

Vice President – 
Katia Richards 

Secretary/Treasurer 
– Nicole Altman 

Trustees – 
Georgine Willis, 
Mary May-Seale, 
Wendy Caskey, 
Gus Duncan 

Office Staff – Patti 
Butler 

 

Office Update 

I hope this month’s newsletter finds you all healthy.    

Although the office doors are locked, I am here everyday 
handling emails and phones, if you need to come by just 

knock and I’ll be happy to open for you.  Our town is pretty 
quiet, but I am still getting calls from travelers who want to 

know if they can come to Beatty.  My answer is always “YES, 
ABSOLUTELY!.”  I let them know we are open for business 

with some adjustments; our restaurants are starting to reopen 
under the guidelines of the Governor’s Phase 1 Reopening 

Plan.   

So take heart my friends, the people are still out there, they 
want to come back and they will.  In the meantime, if there is 

anything you think of that we at the Chamber can do to help 
encourage commerce or help your businesses, please let me 

know.   

We are trying to keep a “business as usual” frame of mind and 

I am continuing to look for advertising opportunities as they 
become available.  Several of our current advertising 

resources and contracts allow us to continue our ads until the 
end of the year.   We are still advertising in Germany with the 

“Spirit of the West” magazine and as always “Nevada 
Magazine”.  We will be reprinting our “Gateway to Death 

Valley” brochures and our distribution of the brochure will 
now include McCarran International Airport in addition to 

over 350 locations along Hwy 395 corridor, Bishop, Mammoth 
Lakes and Las Vegas.  We have extended our Membership 
Application deadline to May 16

th
 for anyone in the Beatty 

Room Tax District who would like to have your tourist-
oriented business represented in this printing. We are 

working hard to make your presence known and get people 
to Beatty. 

Although the Nevada Division on Tourism Grants have been 
currently suspended, we will keep you informed when 

funding becomes available and how we will be using those 
funds to advertise for Beatty.   

Until next month – Stay Healthy, My Friends  

 
If you have not renewed your membership for 2020 this will be your last 

newsletter. If you need an application please call Patti in the Chamber 

Office at 775-553-2424 or email beattychamber@sbcglobal.net 

Chamber Membership Applications went out this month. If you did 

not receive one and would like to be a member please contact Patti 

at the Chamber. 553-2424 beattychamber@sbcglobal.net 
 
 

mailto:beattychamber@sbcglobal.net
mailto:beattychamber@sbcglobal.net


  

 

 

 

 

Chamber Members                                    

 

SAND DUNES IN DEATH VALLEY NATIONAL PARK 
PHOTO BY BROCKEN INAGLORY 

                                      

Arco/Rebel 
Area 51 Alien Center (Lathrop Wells) 
Atomic Inn                                                                                         
Beatty Cowboys & Floozies                                                             
Beatty Disposal                                                                                  
Beatty Library District                                                                      
Beatty Massage                                                                                 
Beatty Museum & Historical Society                                            
Beatty VFW Post 12108                                                                  
Bishop Chamber of Commerce & Visitors 
Bureau        
Coeur Sterling Mines, Inc                                                   
Corvus Gold Nevada, Inc 
Death Valley Getaway Cabins 
Death Valley Inn 
Death Valley Nut & Candy Co. 
Death Valley Coffee Time 
DeLee & Assoc. 
El Portal Motel 
Exchange Club 
Gema’s Café 
Goldfield Chamber of Commerce (Goldfield) 
Happy Burro Chili & Beer 
Heritage Park Apartments 
Hard Luck Castle 

 

 

Heritage Park Apartments 
Hidden Treasures Trading Co. (Goldfield) 
IBEW Local 357 (Las Vegas)     
Independent Medical Group (Beatty Clinic)                                        
Janda Ribbons, Inc                                                              
Longstreet Inn & Casino                                                                      
Mel’s Diner   
Motel 6                                                                                  
Radio Goldfield Broadcasting Inc.  
Randy Johnston (Hard Luck Castle) 
Revert’s 24 HR Tire 
Richard Stephens 
Roadhouse 95 
Schultz Trailer Rentals 
Shady Lady Bed & Breakfast 
Shoshone Propane 
Skylar Stephens 
Smokin’ J’s BBQ 
Sourdough Saloon & Eatery 
Stagecoach Hotel-Casino 
Studio 401 Arts & Hair Salon 
US Ecology 
Valley Electric Assoc. 
Vasquez’s Repairs 
Wayne R. Burnell                                                                 

 

When you need something, let’s support our members first! 

 

Click on Members in BLUE to go to their Website! 
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_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

As a proud member of the Beatty Chamber, we wanted to announce the recent opening of the  
Longstreet Fuel Station on Highway 373 in Amargosa Valley, seven miles  from the  Death Valley junction.   

We have now filled a highly requested need for our visitors and locals.  The Longstreet Fuel Station 
is open 24/7. We invite all the Chamber Members to stop by when headed to Pahrump or  

Death Valley and say hello. 

One member will be picked at random for a feature story each month. 

April 2020 Beatty Chamber of Commerce Member of the Month. 

Eddie World Death Valley Nut and Candy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eddie World Death Valley Nut and Candy store was built in 2001. Eddie World came to life 

with the original idea as a gas station convenience store. Ed Ringles Vision, creativity and 

love of building soon evolved Eddie World from your average convenience store into 

Nevada’s largest privately owned candy store featuring handmade Ice Cream with a large 

variety of flavors all made on site. Eddie World features Nuts and Candies from all over the 

world. They are packaged on site and can be shipped throughout the continental United 

States as well as Alaska and Hawaii. Eddie World offers a wide variety of items available 

from post cards to stuffed animals and beyond, Eddie World also houses the Subway 

restaurant featuring fresh salads and sub sandwiches, Death Valley Coffee Time offering a 

wide variety of Lattes and specialty menu items and Jedidiah’s Jerky that features 

specialty jerky including snake, venison and bison varieties. Eddie World has approximately 

20 fulltime employees. Eddie World regular store hours are daily from 6AM to 10PM. 

Currently we have reduced hours of operation daily 8AM until 8PM. The gas station is 

available for pay at the pump / self-serve credit transactions 24 hours a day. Conveniently 

located on this property is a Tesla charging station. If you are looking for ice cream, sweet 

treats, gift items or fresh dining options stop by and say hello. We look forward to serving 

you soon! 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 
 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 
 



 

 

     
 

     
 
 

We would like to welcome  
Longstreet and the Beatty Airport  

to our family of fuel stations! 
 



 

 
 

As a proud member of the Beatty Chamber, we wanted to announce the recent opening of the 
Longstreet Fuel Station on Highway 373 in Amargosa Valley, seven miles from the Death Valley 

Junction.  We have now filled a highly requested need for our visitors and locals. The Longstreet Fuel 
Stationis open 24/7. We invite all the Chamber Members to stop by when headed to Pahrump or 

Death Valley and say hello. 
 

1st customer to fuel up at Longstreet, Jim Marsh, the owner. 
Curt Thompson 

General Manager 
Longstreet Inn & Casino 

 

 

The Beatty airport is open and operating after undergoing significant renovation. 

Click here to read full article. 
 

     

https://pvtimes.com/news/beatty-airport-reopens-after-renovation-84339/


 

 

 
 

Come support BHS’s graduating class 
● Watch from your vehicle anywhere along the parade route or from your house as they drive by 

● Scream, Honk, Wave! 
● ONLY GRADUATES, IMMEDIATE FAMILY, & FACULTY ALLOWED ON CAMPUS 

● Please practice Governor Sisolak and CDC’s social distancing guidelines 



 

 
 

County Government Offices and other operations will remain at their current levels until further notice. 
The Governor’s extension of the Stay At Home Order. Click here to see hours of operation for each 
office! 
 
Cottonwood Park will remain closed until further notice. Once reopened the Pool will remain closed 
this season while BGID uses this time for repairs and maintence. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  

https://nvhealthresponse.nv.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Declaration-of-Emergency-Directive-016.4-29-20-1.pdf
http://nyecounty.net/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=921

